Miller, Janet

From: Rozdolski, Mikki

Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 3:18 PM

To: Dunn, Brandon; Miller, Janet; Jenkins-Owen, Sharon; Munt, Daniel

Subject: Fwd: Lee County, DEO #17-8ESR Comments on Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment
Package

Mikki

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Oblaczynski, Deborah" <doblaczy@sfwmd.gov>

Date: December 29, 2017 at 1:03:42 PM EST

To: "Mikki Rozdolski (MRozdolski@leegov.com)" <MRozdolski@leegov.com>
Cc: "Brandon Dunn (bdunn@leegov.com)" <bdunn@leegov.com>, "Ray Eubanks
(DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com)"

<DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com>, "Brenda Winningham

(brenda.winningham@deo.myflorida.com)" <brenda.winningham@deo.myflorida.com>, "Margaret

Wouerstle (mwuerstle@swfrpc.org)" <mwuerstle @swfrpc.org>
Subject: Lee County, DEO #17-8ESR Comments on Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment Package

Dear Ms. Rozdolski:

The South Florida Water Management District (District) has completed its review of the
proposed amendment package from Lee County (County). The package proposes revisions to
Lee Plan Goal 13 for the Captiva Planning Community. The proposed changes do not appear to
adversely impact the water resources in this area; therefore, the District has no comments on
the proposed amendment package.

The District offers its technical assistance to the County in developing sound, sustainable
solutions to meet the County’s future water supply needs and to protect the region’s water
resources. Please forward a copy of the adopted amendments to the District. Please contact me
if you need assistance or additional information.

Sincerely,

Deb Oblaczynski

Policy & Planning Analyst

Water Supply Implementation Unit

South Florida Water Management District
3301 Gun Club Road

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

(561) 682-2544 or doblaczy@sfwmd.gov




